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I know several people who have been residents of Oxford House in Oregon. I believe that 
Oxford House o@ers a necessary housing option for people in recovery. There is a 
tremendous need for the opportunities that Oxford House provides to a vulnerable 
segment of our population. 

 

I am opposed to HB 2239  

The certification process and standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held on 
equal footing as the NARR certification. 


